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Principal’s Post #39: A Message from Mrs. Kozlowski
May 29, 2024

“Let God grant what is in your heart and fulfill all of your plans.” ~Psalms 20:4

Congratulations to the Class of 2024 as they prepare to celebrate their graduation Mass
on June 3, 2024! This class of 32 students will be attending 10 different high schools in the fall
and have earned $875,000 in scholarship money over the course of their upcoming four years
of high school. May God bless the Class of 2024 and their families as they end this chapter of
their spiritual and educational lives and move onto their next adventure.

Grace and peace,
Mrs. Marianne Kozlowski

Additional Information:

Summer Reading and Math 2024

Next week students will be coming home with their information for the required summer reading
and math work that will need to be completed prior to the first day of 2024/25 school year. This
same information will be available on the website as well. The goal of the summer work is to
allow students to enjoy their summer while maintaining specific skills that will set them up for
success in their new grade level.

May 29: Last day of school for grade 8. With this, we will host the Class of 2024 Car Parade
beginning at 2:30 pm. The school parking lot will close to all cars beginning at 2:30 pm and will
not reopen until 3:10 pm. A detailed communication was shared last week - please refer to it for
specific details. A text reminder will be sent today (Wednesday) around lunch time.

May 30: Due to the success of the Glow Run, we have earned a pizza party for the entire
school. The pizza party (cheese pizza from Dominick’s) will take place for students during their
normal lunch time. If your child would like additional food and/or snacks with their lunch, please
pack them. There is NO hot dog lunch on this day.

May 31: Last day of school and closing prayers service for prek4 students

June 3: Grade 8 graduation Mass at St. Stephen Church. This is a ticketed event, but will be
livestreamed

June 3 & 4: Ice Cream Sale at lunch. Student Council is sponsoring their final ice cream sale of
the year - all frozen treats will be $1 or $2. Due to the success and happiness that came from
the previous sale, the Student Council wanted to offer this again.



June 4 & 5: Medication pick-up from the nurse’s office. All medication that was sent in for
students MUST be picked up and signed for by an adult during these two days. No medication
can be sent home directly with a student.

June 5: Kindergarten end of year prayer service at 11:00 am in the church; Early dismissal for
students at noon. There is no aftercare today.

June 6: Last day of school for the 2023/2024 school year with dismissal at noon. There is no
aftercare today.

Summer Office Hours
Beginning on June 11, the St. Stephen School office will be open Tuesdays and Wednesdays
from 8:00 am until 3:00 pm, and Thursdays from 8:00 am until 2:00 pm.

Summer Principal Posts
Principal Posts will be sent on the following Wednesdays this summer: June 19, July 3, July 17,
July 31 and August 14.



